
 

    

 

 

 

 

11th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to share with you the report from the school’s recent Ofsted inspection. 

May I take this opportunity to thank all of the staff for their dedication, commitment and 

hard work, as well as the love and care they provide to all of our children. 

I would also like to thank you, our families, for your continued support with everything you 

do for the school. 

Finally, and most importantly, I would like to praise our wonderful children for their positive 

learning attitudes and for being polite, respectful and a credit to their school.  We are so 

very proud of them all. 

Many thanks 

 

Guy Phillips 

Newnham St Peter’s C of E Primary School 
Cherish Everyone ~ Flourish Together ~ Serve Others 

Station Road, Newnham-on-Severn, Gloucestershire. GL14 1AT 
Tel: 01594 516208   Email: admin@newnham-st-peter.gloucs.sch.uk 

Website: www.newnhamstpetersschool.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Guy Phillips 
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